

WELLS FARGO CAPITOL CENTER
150 FAYETTEVILLE STREET, SUITE 1700
RALEIGH, NC 27601

T 919.839.0300 F 919.839.0304 WWW.BROOKSPIERCE.COM

October 10, 2022

## Via Electronic Filing

Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk North Carolina Utilities Commission 4325 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-4300

Re: Docket No. A-41, Sub 21

Exhibit 2 to Complaint and Request for Determination of Utility

<u>Status</u>

Dear Ms. Dunston:

On behalf of the Village of Bald Head Island, it has come to our attention that the as-filed version of the Village's Complaint and Request for Determination of Utility Status filed in this proceeding on February 16, 2022, is missing Exhibit 2.

For the sake of completeness of the record in this matter, attached for filing in the above-referenced proceeding is the missing Exhibit 2. (Please also note that the date of the letter referenced on the slip sheet to Exhibit 2 has been corrected from April 2, 2009, to April 24, 2009.)

Should any questions arise in connection with this matter, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Marcus W. Trathen Direct Dial: (919) 573-6207 mtrathen@brookspierce.com

cc: All parties

## **EXHIBIT 2**

## LETTER AGREEMENT DATED APRIL 24, 2009, CONCERNING PARKING RATES



April 24, 2009

Mayor Larry Lammert Village of Bald Head Island PO Box 3099 Bald Head Island, NC 28461

## Dear Larry:

In response to concerns over pricing the annual parking rates at the Deep Point facility during the years from now through 2014, Limited will do the following:

2009: Rates are a combination of 5 months Indigo and 7 months Deep Point.

2010: First full year (12 months) of the existing Deep Point annual rates.

2011: Rates remain the same as in 2010.

2012: Rates increase not to exceed annual inflation experienced since 2010.

2013: Rates increase not to exceed annual inflation experienced during 2012.

2014: Rates increase not to exceed annual inflation experienced during 2013.

Limited trusts that making this generous annual parking rate commitment, together with having developed a wonderful new facility at Deep Point, will satisfy the concerns and needs of the Village and parking customers.

On a related note, those trained volunteer firemen, certified by the Village, will be offered the same Lot A General annual rate as Village employees, which is \$800 in 2010.

Sincerely,

Joyce C. Fulton

**Director of Communications** 

ce C. Fultan